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Chair Baumgardner, Members of the Committee, 
 
This bill is shameful. Holding a hearing on this bill is shameful. Passing such legislation would 
be a disgusting abuse of power exercised by government leaders against vulnerable transgender 
children. Further, subjecting all girls in Kansas to an invasive genital inspections procedure to 
play public school sports is bizarre and disturbing. 
 
I urge this committee to oppose SB208 and to reject all efforts to target and harass children. I’m 
happy to stand for any questions when appropriate.  
Thank you,  
 
Davis Hammet 
 


